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MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday Divine Mercy Chaplet         

after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
M, W, TH             8:30am-4:30pm 

Tuesday      1pm-4:30pm 

Friday    8:30am-12pm 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

June 22nd, 2025 
The Solemnity of the Most Holy  

Body & Blood of Christ 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Care Fund 
Our Care Fund helps meet the emergency needs of our parishioners and 
those in our community 

Corpus Christi Procession 
After the 11am High Mass, join us for a Eucharistic procession and ice 
cream social. This year’s First Communicants are invited to wear their 
First Communion outfits and take a special place in the procession.  

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

https://hfcmn.org/
https://hfamn.org/
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Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “Eucharist in a Garland” 

by Jan Anton van der Baren via 

Wikimedia Commons 

A BLESSED FIRST YEAR AT HOLY FAMILY 

With my first year anniversary of being Pastor of Holy Family 
Catholic Church approaching, I would like to thank the wonderful 
people of this parish for their prayers and support! Your desire to 
know, love and serve God is truly remarkable and very edifying for all 
those who witness it. It is truly a gift to serve as your pastor. 

Many of the blessings I have experienced in the past year are a result 
of the work performed by my predecessors and I would be remiss if I 
did not recognize these men and their accomplishments, from which 
we all have benefitted.  

Fr. Joseph Johnson, who served 12 years, deserves recognition and 
thanks for the ways in which he increased discipleship and hospitality. 
Crusader Hall will continue to benefit the parish and school for many 
decades by providing a space for athletics, socializing, and continuing 
education. The new Nazareth House is a stroke of genius because it 
adds an hospitable and domestic element to apostolic activities. What 
better kind of a building to conduct formation and communion than a 
home named after the city where the Holy Family lived? Fr. Johnson 
is also particularly gifted in his sense for and knowledge of Sacred 
Art. This is displayed by his very tasteful and appropriate additions to 
the church sanctuary, for example, the ornate wood communion rail 
and the carved scripture verses above the confessionals. He found 
lovely art — such as the Our Lady of Walsingham shrine — to aid in 
devotion. The art Fr. Johnson has chosen for the school and Crusader 
Hall is similarly beautiful and meaningful.  

Fr. Thomas Dufner became Pastor in 1995 and served for 17 years. 
He is an excellent example of what can be realized when a parish has 
a strong and active spiritual father for a lengthy time. Fr. Dufner did 
an outstanding job of bringing the saving truth of Christ to the people 
of God. As Jesus said, “If you remain in my word, you will truly be 
my disciples, and you will know the truth, and the truth will set you 
free” (John 8:31-32). Fr. Dufner has been a mentor to me and 
exemplifies what it means for a spiritual shepherd to feed his flock 
with the teachings of Christ.  He greatly supported homeschool 
parents and this tradition has continued. He led efforts to remodel and 
re-open the parish school, a feat that is quite rare for a pastor and 
parish to accomplish! Fr. Dufner is particularly gifted with long-term, 
strategic planning. As King David gathered resources and material so 
that his son, Solomon, could someday build the Temple; so did Fr. 
Dufner acquire property that enabled the later expansion of Church 
and School land on which Crusader Hall and the Nazareth House  
were constructed.   

Again, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the people of 
this parish. Being your pastor is a tremendous honor and a great 
responsibility. Please pray that I may serve with a shepherd‘s heart 
and always follow God‘s Holy Will, especially as it involves 
providing you the truth of Christ and His Church, as well as, beautiful 
worship. 

Sincerely Yours in Christ. 
Fr. Mark Moriarty 
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High School Youth Group | 
Wednesdays, 6:30-8:30pm, 
Nazareth House 
Each week, all high school aged youth 
are invited to gather for youth group. 
The evening officially starts at 
6:30pm with pizza for dinner, but 
come as early as 3:45 to hang out, 
play games, and eat snacks. Bring a 
friend! 

Thank you for donating to 
the Catholic Services 
Appeal earlier this year! 
Our parish pledged and 
raised $40,917 of our $72,708 goal 
for the needs of the archdiocese.  
Forgot to donate? You  can learn 
more and offer your financial support 
here: https://www.archs pm.org/
catholic-services-appeal/.  

Summer Office Hours 
This year, Holy Family Church & Academy will have modified office 
hours for the summer months (June 16th-August 8th): 
M: Noon-4:30pm 
T,W,Th: 8:30am-4:30pm (3:30pm at School) 
F: Closed  

Staffing Notices 
Holy Family Academy is hiring for several positions. To learn more 
about these positions and to apply, visit  
https://www.hfamn.org/employment. 

Holy Family Church is looking to hire a weekend custodian. To learn 
more, call or email Jorge Garcia at Jorge.garcia@hfcmn.org or 952-
999-4885. 

YOUTH GROUP 

FALL FESTIVAL: HELP NEEDED! 

Planning has begun for our annual 
Fall Festival! We are currently in need 
of committee members to assist with 
recruiting sponsorships, managing 
helpers, and running the Silent 
Auction. Interested? Email 
Leslie.sonnen@gmail.com.  

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

Presbyteral Assembly: No Masses | June 24-26 
From June 24-26, Fr. Moriarty & Fr. Brent will be attending an 
archdiocesan presbyteral assembly. Because of this, there will be no 
daily Masses at Holy Family June 24-26. The nearest local daily Mass 
that will be available during those days is at 11:25am at St. Gabriel’s 
in Hopkins. 

Pester the Pastor | July 2 
After 8am Mass on Tuesday, July 2nd, visit Fr. Moorman Hall for 
donuts and to grill Fr. Moriarty! 

Independence Day | July 4 
On Friday, July 4th, daily Mass will be at 9am and the Parish Office 
will remain closed all day. Join us praying for our nation! 

Group Event: Girls’ Getaway | Aug. 7-10 
Take a weekend in Wisconsin to blend faith and expert 
firearms training! Designed to strengthen both your spiritual 
and personal defense skills in a supportive environment and 
led by Peter Johnson of Archway Defense, this immersive 
weekend will provide top-tier instruction on firearm safety, 
marksmanship, and defensive mindset. This event is perfect for all 
skill levels. Daily Rosary & Faith Formation with like-minded women 
will also be provided. Learn more here: 
 https://e.givesmart.com/events/GNm/i/. 

Smoker Poker | August 22 
Men are invited to Smoker Poker: our annual school 
fundraiser featuring dinner, bourbon, poker, and cigars. 
Sponsorship opportunities and VIP tickets available. This 
year, early bird tickets are just $100! Reserve your place or 
donate today at https://hfcmn.org/smoker-poker-registration. 
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REGISTER FOR YOUTH SUMMER CAMPS 

Girls’ Volleyball Camps  

 Grade 8 Girls Volleyball Camp (coached by Sharis 
Cooley): Monday 6/23-Friday 6/27, 1:00-3:00pm 

 Grades 3-5 Girls Volleyball Camp (coached by Kathleen 
Acker): Monday 6/30-Thursday 7/3, 1:00-2:30pm 

 Grades 6-7 Girls Volleyball Camp (coached by Kathleen Acker): 
Monday 6/30-Thursday 7/3, 2:30-4:30pm 

To learn more, visit https://hfcmn.org/volleyball-camps. 

Girls’ Basketball Camps 

 Grades 1-3 Girls Basketball Camp (coached by Leslie 
Sonnen): Monday 7/28-Thursday 7/31, 2-3pm 

 Grades 4-6 Girls Basketball Camp (coached by Leslie Sonnen): 
Monday 7/28- Thursday 7/31, 3-4:30pm 

To learn more, visit https://hfcmn.org/basketball-camps. 
There is a $25 registration fee for all sports camps.  

Summer Stretch  | August 4-8 
As summer comes to an end, youth are invited to participate 
in a week of service and fun. Activities include Feed My 
Starving Children, a local food drive, Bunker Beach, 
Valleyfair, and much more!  

Children entering Grades 6-12 in the 2025-26 school year are 
welcome to attend. Learn more at  
https://hfcmn.org/summer-stretch. 

Come and adore 
Christ in Holy 
Family’s perpetual 
adoration chapel! 
Entrance to the 
chapel is on the west 
side of the sanctuary 
end of the Church.    

We need Adorers!  
Go online to  
www.hfcmn.org/
eucharistic-

adoration to sign up to be a 
substitute or to take one of the 
hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

 
Fri: 1-2am 

Sat:  9-10am, 10-11am, 
11pm-midnight 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Need some extra help to 
participate in the Mass? 
Please see an usher to 
access our guest WiFi 
and then visit the hyper-
link below for instructions onusing 
the Listen Everywhere app: https://
hfcmn.org/listen-everywhere 

HEARING HELP 

In order to continue serving Christ and each individual in our 
community, we are in need of more helpers. If you have any interest in 
the below apostolates, please don’t hesitate to reach out and get more 
information! Thank you to all those who already volunteer their time! 

Sunday Hospitality: We are severely shor t on helpers to serve 
donuts each Sunday. This is an easy, fun opportunity with flexible 
scheduling and volunteer options for the whole family! If you have 
helped with donuts before and would be open to helping train others, 
please email staff@hfcmn.org. To learn more, visit  
hfcmn.org/hospitality. 

Saturday Night Mass Ushers: Without ushers, we have no one to 
greet visitors and parishioners, take up a collection, or ensure that 
everything runs smoothly behind the scenes of the liturgy. With some 
quick training, you can serve in this capacity at our Saturday vigil 
Mass! To learn more, email carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our Perpetual Adoration Chapel is a 
tremendous gift, and we require adorers to maintain it. Currently, there 
are several open hours in need of committed adorers. You can take an 
hour yourself or split the commitment with a friend! Learn more by 
visiting hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration. 

HELPERS NEEDED 

http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration
http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration
http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration


Muriel Divine, friend of  
Frances Williams 

Thomas Eaton, friend of  
Frances Williams 

Geraldine Holl †, friend of  
Frances Williams 

Priscilla Jordan, friend of  
Frances Williams 

The Peterka Family 

Rachel, friend of Jane Manke 

John and Theresa Rosenthal 

Frances Williams 

To request prayers, go to:  
www.hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 
Thank you for interceding for our 
community in need! 
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Archdiocese of St. Paul & Minneapolis 175th Anniversary 
Mass | July 19, 5:15pm 
Join the local faithful on Saturday, July 19th as we celebrate the 
175th Anniversary of the Archdiocese! Archbishop Hebda will celebrate 
the 5:15pm Mass at the Cathedral.  After Mass, plan to attend a reception 
on the Cathedral lawn. 

Confirmation Classes for Persons with Disabilities | August 2, 
16, 9:30-11:30am 
Disabled persons over age 14 and their caretakers are invited to attend 
these classes at the Church of St. Richard in Richfield in preparation for 
the Sacrament of Confirmation (Sept. 14). Registration Opens August 
2nd. Keep an eye on the archdiocese website for details! 

JP2 Club Summer Events 
The JP2 Club, a club for Catholic outdoorspeople, has many exciting 
events lined up for the summer, including sailing camps for youth on 
Bde Mka Ska. Learn more by visiting  
https://jp2club.com/pages/calendar. 

Archdiocesan Passport Adventure 
Archbishop Hebda invites you to celebrate the Jubilee Year of Hope as 
well as the 175th anniversary of the founding of the 
Archdiocese of St. Paul & Minneapolis with the 
Archdiocesan Passport Adventure! From now through 
Sunday, October 12, try to visit seven parishes other than 
your own, much as Saint Philip Neri led the faithful of his 
day to seven churches in Rome. Among the seven churches, try to visit 
our two Jubilee co-cathedral churches: the Cathedral of Saint Paul and 
the Basilica of Saint Mary. Or, attend a unique liturgy that you’ve never 
experienced, such as Maronite or Traditional Latin. Finally, join us 
on Sunday, October 12 for one of the morning Masses at the Cathedral 
and for an Ice Cream Social.  

Learn more and get your passport at  https://www.archspm.org/passport/. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Peter’s Pence 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

Sat. June 21, 8:00am……………………………...…...Amy Hnilicka † 
Sat. June 21, 5:00pm……………………………...……..Dan Osmek † 
Sun. June 22, 7:30am………………………………...Bill Donlon Jr. † 
Sun. June 22, 9:00am…………………….....Family of Jack Justice (†) 
Sun. June 22, 11:00am………………………………...…..The Parish  
Mon. June 23, 8:00am……………………………..….Buckley Family 
Tues. June 24-Thurs. June 26……………….…...No Masses (see p. 5) 
Fri. June 27, 8:00am……………………...….The Rev. Mark Moriarty 
Sat. June 28, 8:00am……………………………...……..TJ Madden † 
Sat. June 28, 5:00pm…………………………….……..Donna Buhr † 
Sun. June 29, 7:30am……………………………..…….Jack Justice † 
Sun. June 29, 9:00am…………………………………..….The Parish 
Sun. June 29, 11:00am…………………...….Mary Elizabeth Tadich † 
 
To request prayer for yourself or a loved one, please visit  
hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

JUNE 2-8 CONTRIBUTIONS  

Member Envelopes: $5,529.00 
Online Giving: $20,448.02 
Plate: $1,359.00 
Total: $27,396.02 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$480.05 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Page 5 Art: “Christ with Symbols of 

the Eucharist” etching by Anonymous 

Artist via Wikimedia Commons 

Page 6 art: “The Eucharist” by 

Anonymous Artist via  
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